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IMMEDIATE 

ATTENTION 

EBAP/13/41 
 
 

April 16, 2013 
 
 
 

To: Members of the Executive Board 
 
From: The Secretary 
 
Subject:  Managing Director—Proposed Acceptance of Invitation to Serve on Board of 
 the Holton-Arms School Board of Trustees 
 
 
At the request of Mr. García-Silva, in his capacity as Chairman of the Ethics Committee, 
attached for consideration by the Executive Directors is a memorandum from Mr. García-Silva 
to the Members of the Executive Board setting forth the recommendation of the Ethics 
Committee in connection with the Managing Director’s request to accept the invitation to serve 
on the Board of Trustees of the Holton-Arms School. 
 
It is not proposed to bring this matter to the agenda of the Executive Board.  In the absence of 
objection by the close of business on Thursday, April 18, 2013, the Ethics Committee’s 
recommendation will be deemed approved by the Executive Board, and it will be so recorded 
in the minutes of the next meeting thereafter. 
 
This document will shortly be posted on the extranet, a secure website for Executive 
Directors and member country authorities. 
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